
 

 

Thank you for your email regarding the World Happiness Week and the YourOneLife 
app. 

We appreciate your invitation to the online inauguration of the World Happiness Week 
on March 19, 2022. We are unable to attend the event at this time, but we are interested 
in learning more about the app and the initiatives mentioned in the email. 

We would be grateful if you could share any additional information or resources about 
the World Happiness Week, the YourOneLife app, and its integration with blockchain 
technology. 

Thank you again for your efforts to promote happiness and well-being in educational 
institutions. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Himani Chaudhary 

Nodal Officer-Happiness Club 

 

Neha Gupta


